
FHS Booster Club Meeting Minutes

April 8th, 2024

President- Amy Olson (Hannah Horne in training)

Vice President- (Sponsorships) Claudia Ahlstrom/Ann Schmitz (Ashley Cook in training)

Secretary- Kim Allred

Treasurer- Shane Gebs

Public Relations- Melissa and Brian Howell

Meeting started at 6:07pm

Secretary’s Report - Kim Allred

● Melissa moved to approve it, Cassie seconded it

Treasurer’s Report – Shane Gebs (Attached. See bottom of document)

● Doing well; $6000.00 was spent for scholarships, and other money was spent on After Prom.
Some After Prom expenses will come out later.

● We’re spending similarly to what we were last year.
● Amy will go to the city of Frederick City to petition for some things.
● Concessions will make a deposit soon.
● Shane doesn’t want to sit on too much cash
● Cassie moved to approve it, Melissa seconded it

Sponsorship Report - Ann Schmitz

● Nothing to report other than the Spring Calendar is complete and being distributed.

Concessions Update

● We need a fan,freezer, shelving, new cheese machines, bins, and a new menu system…maybe
a magnetic board. Could the sign be made by students? We need an estimate for these
expenses soon. We will vote on them at the next meeting. Could we split the expenses with the
school district? Would Home Depot Donate?

● Concessions doing well. We’ve had consistent patronage. A lot of people are volunteering.
● We’d like a new grill soon. Chris Tone may have a contact.
● Pretzels are cheap and very successful. We’ll start ordering them in July and freeze them.



2024-2025 Board Members

● Everyone staying in following positions:
○ Kim Allred: Secretary
○ Shane Gebs: Treasurer
○ Melissa and Brian Howell: Public Relations
○ Natalie Olson, Victoria Martinez, and Cassie Norwood: Concessions
○ Hannah Horne: President
○ Sponsorships: Ashley Cook
○ Claudia Ahlstrom: Scholarships (Non-board member)

After Prom

● Approximately 500+ students came
● Should we have a movie playing in the little gym next year?
● Best After Prom yet
● Will increase the amount of cash prizes giving out next year
● Will have to budget more money for larger class sizes for next year
● Prize distribution went quickly. We will continue to have 50 prizes for juniors and 50 prizes for

seniors.
● Dr. Fox only turned away several people.
● Only the previous year graduates from Frederick can come as guests.
● Henna tattoos were popular
● Amy made notes for next year
● Any underclassman student council members can be guests at After Prom next year.
● Ann said no fruit or veggie trays next year. We need to monitor the nuggets next year so that

everyone gets some.
● Should we have small sandwiches next year?
● All the food was donated except the soda syrups.
● We need to have a cutoff time for entry. Should it be at 12:30, 12:45, or when the prizes start

being given out?
● Should we start After Prom earlier next year?
● Photo booth guy will come back, and will give us a deal again
● Melissa will submit photos and the names of donors for newspaper article, as well as how many

students attended

Scholarships
● It will be difficult to choose only six students. Can we get more money for another scholarship if

necessary? Answer: Not this year, but if we want more money available to us, we can do more
concessions sales done by the Booster Club next year.

● Should we have more consideration for students whose parents volunteer on Boosters?

Meeting Closed at 7:28pm

Next Meeting May 13th at 6:00pm






